
Men’s Pennants Roundup for week ending 24 March 2019. 

A Reserve lost a very close semi-final against Federal, it all came down to one 

match going down the 19th, a very good season and better luck next year.  B 

Scratch is in the semi-finals this weekend and we wish them all the best.  Master 

Scratch and handicap have a few rounds yet to play. 

 

A Reserve (Division 2) 

A Reserve played Federal in the Quarter Final today at home. We went down 4 to 3. 

Good wins to Mick, Andy and Dan. The other matches were close with one going to 

extra holes.  This brings the A res season to an end. Thanks to all for the support.  

 

 

B Scratch 

The B Scratch team had a strong finish to the preliminary rounds with a 5-1 win over 
Belconnen at Goulburn.  There were no losses on the day with four wins to Brett 
Smith, Sean Ryan, Michael Weiss and Andrew Champion; then halves to Teague 
Baldry and Kar Yeow.  The Goulburn course had preferred lies on the fairway and 
greens in great condition. 
 
We now move on to the semi-finals next Sunday. 
 

Masters Scratch 

We lost a very close match against Gungahlin Lakes at Federal, 3.5/2.5, with good 

wins to Wayne Hennock and Steve Fellows, Martin Batchelor won his last two holes 

to come away with a square. 

We play Federal at home this week. 

 

  



Masters Handicap (Division 2) 

MCC, yesterday (21 March), hosted the eight district pennant sides representing 
Crookwell, Goulburn, Yass, Yowani, Belconnen, Gungahlin Lakes, Federal and 
Royal Canberra. The MCC handicap team members (Stuart Hayes, Peter Neill, 
Anant Singh, Vince Patulny, Bruce Wight, Raj Pratap, Des Desfontaines & Warren 
James), contributed to the catering costs as well as volunteering their services for 
cooking, ball spotting, organising start-offs and monitoring the play. The weather was 
fine, a pleasant 27 max.  The competing teams spoke highly about the quality of the 
course and thanked the Club for the smooth organisation of the day's event including 
the address from Captain Desfontaines to each of the teams on the local rules, the 
call from the Pro Max Miller to commence the tee off, the complimentary drink 
vouchers and catering. Thanks also to Ray and Debbie in the office for organising 
the match cards and drink vouchers. Our next match will be at Federal against 
Belconnen on Thursday 28 March.  
 

 

Stuart Hayes serving John Manion of Federal. 

 

Results of all pennant matches can be found by clicking here 

 

https://www.golfbox.dk/livescoring/tour/?language=2057#/interclub/841/overview
https://www.golfbox.dk/livescoring/tour/?language=2057#/interclub/841/overview

